
Information Officer 
	

8/3Q/91 
Komitet Gosudarstvennoy Bezopasnosti 
Moscow 
USSR 

Dear Sir or madam, 

I was surprised and disappointed when my '4uly letter to your embasuy in Washington 

was returned as "unknown." 

I enclose it. 

Many changes have taken place in your country since then. 

Although I have not seen *tiny account in the newspapers I get,I have heard on the 

radio that it has been decided that your agency will disclose certain records. 

as you will see from the enclosed letter, I have a great interest in any records 

relating to Lee Harvey Oswald, accused presidential assassin. 

I do hope that these records may be disclosed to me and through me to any others 

in this country who may want access to them. 

In practise I make all the records I've -pieir gotten from our government available to 

all other writers. 

NoXast 78 and in impaired health, I've made arrangements for all my work to be 

available to all others through deposit in a special wing of the new library being men- 

struated at local hood College. and I believe this will be the largest deposit of records 

relating to the assassination of President Kennedy outside the government. 

If as I hope it will be decided to disclose these records to me, if no English trans- 

lations are available, I believe it may be possible for me to have them translated 

locally. 

Please accept our wishes for a coming brighter future for your country, and for 

peace in this troubled world. 
Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 

/0146t-k/ 


